1 TOPIC QUESTION

Can you suggest some good tourist sites to visit in your city?

あなたの街におすすめの観光スポットはありますか?

2 ARTICLE

Directions: Read the following article aloud. 課題: 以下の記事をはっきりとした声で音読しましょう。



Welcome To Canada

Canada is the second largest country in the world and a common place to visit for people who love nature or are into winter sports. Many people often imagine that Canada is a cold country with snow year-round. However, Canada can have some pretty hot days on the beach. You just need to know when to visit.

Vancouver and Toronto are the most famous cities in Canada. The two could not be anymore different. Vancouver is most recently famous for the 2010 Winter Olympics. It is a large city surrounded by beautiful nature and the Rocky Mountains. The scenery is simple breathtaking. In fact, the next time you watch a movie look very carefully at the location because a lot of Hollywood movies and American TV shows are filmed in Vancouver.

Toronto, which is the largest city in Canada, is not the capital. You need to go to Ottawa to see the Parliament buildings. Toronto is also Canada's most diverse city with a reported 49% of the population born outside of Canada. It is the city to visit for culture, entertainment, beautiful architecture or to watch sports. Seven major sports are all represented in Toronto.

3 VOCABULARY

Directions: First repeat after your tutor and then read aloud by yourself.

課題: 先生の後に続いてくり返した後、今度はひとりで発音してみましょう。

scenery 景色 parliament 議会の population 人口

breathtaking 息を飲むような diverse architecture

多様な

建物

4 Questions

Directions: Read the questions aloud and answer them.

課題: 質問を声に出して読んだ後、答えてみましょう。

- What do most people think about Canada? 1.
- What are the two most famous cities in Canada and what are 2. they like?
- Which city in Japan is most like Vancouver? 3.
- What cities around the world would you like to visit and why?